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I	am	strongly	against	these	2	models	as	they	divided	Point	Cook	into	parts	that	do	not	represent
the	Point	Cook	community	as	what	it	used	to	be	especially	Point	Cook	Town	Centre	as	the	heart	of
Point	Cook	suburb	is	thrown	away	to	so	called	"Waterholes	Ward"	or	Williams	Landing	ward	which
has	different	post	code.	Why	is	post	code	3030	being	divided	and	part	of	is	given	to	other	bigger
area	with	post	code	which	is	3027	or	3029?	This	is	really	divisive	especially	to	all	the	residents	who
had	lived	here	and	seen	the	development	Point	Cook	from	paddock	to	what	is	successful	township
in	the	West.	I	really	cannot	understand	the	logic	that	Point	Cook	Town	Centre	which	is	serving	Point
Cook	residents	in	terms	of	library	service,	postal	service	and	all	the	commercial	convenience	and
medical	centre	is	being	separated	to	other	ward	and	divide	the	confused	residents	like	us.	We
residents	really	take	high	pride	of	Point	Cook	Town	Centre	which	is	our	heart	and	soul.

The	Waterhole	ward	or	Williams	Landing	ward	has	so	many	post	code	in	it	3027,	3029	and	3030
which	is	really	confusing.	Furthermore,	the	Point	Cook	Town	Centre	area	if	combine	to	Waterhole
ward	or	Williams	Landing	is	not	geographic	appropriate	as	it	is	divided	by	Princes	Freeway(M1).

In	conclusion,	as	a	long	time	resident	in	Point	Cook,	I	am	really	sad	to	see	that	Point	Cook	Town
Centre	is	being	cut	into	other	area.	I	strongly	recommend	to	unite	all	the	post	code	3030	which	is
Point	Cook	as	one	independent	ward	which	can	serve	the	residents	best.
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